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To whom it is concerned,

I have been fishing the Naknek river and surrounding areas for upwards of 15 years.  The
explosion of commercial pressure is noticeable to the drainage in the last 5 years.  The river is
getting far too much pressure from guide boats and it is having an adverse effect on the fish. 
The quality and quantity of fish has dramatically reduced.  There is a large increase of difficulty
of access as this is a short river with upwards of 50 boats on it at times.  I understand the
desire of the commercial industry to fish the river because of the opportunity to catch many
large fish, but the guide industry needs to be regulated on the river.  I have a residence near
the Naknek and I have seen my opportunities to fish the river reduced drastically due to the
high pressure.  Please consider ways to keep this river a blue ribbon trout fishery so that my
children will be able to enjoy it in the future.

Sincerely,
Hans Nordstrom
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